
ASHEVILLE, N.C. SUBVETS 

MEETING  

JULY 7, 2015 

MEETING OPENED 1820 HOURS     MEETING CLOSED 1945 

HOURS 

 
BASE COMMANDER GENE IPOX PRESIDING 

 

PRAYER AND TOLLING OF THE BOATS 

 

MINUTES 

 

THE MINUTES FROM THE MAY MEETING WERE READ MO BY JOE SCHMIDT SEC BY JERRY HOFFART  MO. CARRIED. 
 

TREASURERS REPORT 

 

CHECKING $309.48, MEMORIAL FUND $1065.44 PLUS A PROMISSARY NOTE FROM THE NATIONAL COMMANDER FOR 
ANOTHER $1000.    CASH $102.75, STORE’S $696 TOTAL OF $2123.67. 2173.67 ? 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 
THE MOONSHINE MOUNTAIN WORK PARTIES WENT WELL. THE RESULTS OF OUR HARD WORK MADE FOR A 
WONDERFULL SHOWING. 
THE RECEPTION WENT WELL WITH THE USUAL GLITCHES. DUE TO JIM SEACORD’S EXPERTISE AND FANTASTIC 
EXPERIENCE ALL WENT WELL. THE ATABOY AND THANKS WENT TO OUR TO OUR LADIES! 
THE NATIONAL COMMANDER SAID THAT HE THOUGHT IT ALL WENT WELL AND WE SHOULD BE THE MODEL FOR ALL 
OTHER EVENTS AROUND THE COUNTRY.  FOR THOSE BASES THAT NEED HELP WE ARE FOR HIRE AT THE RIGHT PRICE, 
PLUS ROOM AND BOARD AND TRANSPORTATION COSTS. 
EUGENE MENTIONED THAT WHEN THE CAPTAIN OF THE USS ASHEVILLE GAVE HIS MEMORIAL SPEECH THIS YEAR THERE 
WERE NO PROTESTORS. 
THE DINNER THAT WAS HELD ON MAY, 26TH WAS A WELCOMED TREAT FOR THE CAPTAIN AND CREW OF THE USS 
ASHEVILLE. THIS GAVE THEM A RELAXED AND CASUAL FEELING THAT THEY NEEDED. NOTE THAT THE CHIEF WAS 
PROMOTED WHEN THEY RETURNED TO BASE. 
THE BASE PERFORMED A DEDICATION SERVICE FOR THE VETERANS ROOM AT RYAN’S ON JULY 4TH. THE PRESENTATION 
OF THE PICTURE OF THE USS ASHEVILLE WAS GRATEFULLY ACCEPTED. 
THE BASE ALSO DID OUR USUAL HONOR GUARD OF FLAGS FOR THE ASHEVILLE TOURISTS ON MAY 30TH. 
SOME HOW JIM’S LEGS GOT THE ATTENTION OF THE MOTHER OF ONE OF OUR MEMBERS (NO NAMES PLEASE) AND A 
PICTURE WAS POSTED ON THE WEB FOR ALL THE WOMEN TO BE FAINT HEARTED OVER. 
JIM SEACORD GAVE A REPORT ON MOONSHINE MOUNTAIN IN DETAIL WITH INCOME AND EXPENSES. 
JOE SCHMIDT REPORTED THAT THE CEREMONIAL RIFLES THAT WE ARE TRYING TO GET ARE IN THE LAST STAGE OF 
ACCEPTANCE. WE HAVE ONLY ONE MORE SIGNATURE TO GO. 
JOE SCHMIDT GAVE US A BRIEF RUNDOWN ON THE EVENTS FOR THE CONVENTION IN PITTSBURGH 
HE ALSO MENTIONED THT THE DUES ARE GOING UP NEXT YEAR. SO GET THEM IN NOW TO AVOID THE INCREASE. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

 
WELCOME BOB AND PATRICIA CARLON FROM THER SUMMER HOME IN HENDERSONVILLE. 
THE COB IS UNDER THE WEATHER AND WE WILL NEED TO FILL IN AS NEEDED. 
GENE JOHNSTON SENT A BRIEF NOTE AND HE WILL NEED SURGERY OVER THE NEXT FEW MONTHS.  
LET’S KEEP THEM BOTH IN OUR PRAYERS. 
 
JERRY HOFFART REPORTED ON THE VRQ DINNER ON THE 4TH OF JULY FOR OUR VETS. HE SET UP A POW TABLE AND WAS 
SURPRISED HOW MANY PEOPLE DIDN’T KNOW ABOUT IT. HE WAS ALSO CUT OUT OF THE NEWS BROADCAST FOR 
WEARING SHORTS AND EXPOSING ALL TOO MUCH. 



OUR COMMANDER PRESENTED JEROME HOFFART JR. AS THE SAILOR OF THE YEAR FOR ALL HIS HARD WORK AND 
DEDICTION TO OUR WEB PAGE AND ALL THE BEHIND THE SCENE VOLUNTEER SKILLS. 
 
EVENTS COMING UP: 
AUGUST 1ST ASHEVILLE BASE PIC-NIC CALL EUGENE FOR DETAILS. 
AUG 20TH SOLDIERS PARADE NEWTON 
NOV 6TH   WWII MEMORIAL AT KINGS BAY 
NOV 11TH VETERANS PARADE ASHBORO 
DEC 5TH PEARL HARBOR DINNER RALEIGH. 
  

NO 50/50 

 PRAYER AND CLOSING OF THE MEETING MO J SEACORD SEC J SCHMIDT 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY  

J SEACORD  
 
 
 


